
Email received 20/10/24 

Thank you for contacting me re. the failure of the planning website to accept my submission to 
the Local Plan consultation. 

I have tried to complete the form you sent but it does not seem to provide 'drop-down' boxes, 
hence I could only make a very limited comment. Please find it attached. 

I had also wanted to comment on other paragraphs and on developments, specifically Sir John 
Moore Barracks (361) and Bushfield Camp (331)  where current proposals need to incorporate 
far more space and corridors for wildlife and in the latter, reduce the inappropriate size and 
proposed type of multi-use which would greatly increase traffic and pollution. 

Other comments: 7.15 Developments must prioritise brownfield sites to avoid encroaching on 
countryside. 

11A Objective 6 

50% of houses should be affordable and this needs to be enforceable. The 'decent standard' 
needs to be specified and to require well insulated (i.e. passive) buildings. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms F McElderry 

 


